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10 May 2016 
  

Extension of Takeover Offer Closing Date  
 
The Board of Applabs Technologies Ltd (ASX: ALA) (Applabs or the Company) announces 
that its off-market takeover offer for The Search Party Limited (Search Party) is now 
scheduled to close at 5:00pm (EST) on 30 June 2016 (unless extended).  
 
The takeover offer has been extended pursuant to the attached notice of extension and 
variation under sections 650C and 650D of the Corporations Act (Notice).  As a result, the 
date for giving notice of the status of conditions has been extended to 22 June 2016.  A copy 
of the Notice has been lodged with ASIC, sent to Search Party and dispatched to Search 
Party securityholders. 
  
Please refer to the attached Notice for full details of the variation and extension.  
 
Additionally, the Company is pleased to announce that it anticipates dispatch of the 
associated Notice of Meeting shortly, together with lodgement of the Company’s 
Prospectus. 
  
For further information please contact: 
 
Director      CEO – Search Party 
Charles Thomas      Ben Hutt 
Charles@applabs.com.au     Ben@thesearchparty.com  
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